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Dear Parents, 

We have had a great first week back!  The energy and enthusiasm from staff and stu-

dents was contagious, promising an exciting 2018-19 school year at Rolph.  I met with 

all Grade 1-6 students for our welcome-back assembly this morning that highlighted im-

portant information and expectations.  Ask your child about the 3 Rs for Rolph- Respect-

ing Self, Others, and our Environment. Also,  the many leadership opportunities and the 

importance of all the adults in the building to help each and every child.   Yes, we are 

going to have “ The Best Year Yet” and we are all part of a team at Rolph- positive, sup-

portive, caring and kind. Leadership has already opened up- announcement leaders, 

house league basketball on Monday first recess and the info attached includes some 

upcoming sports dates.    

Thank you to all parents for your co-operation with the “Kid-Only Zone” on the south 

pavement area every morning- what a difference to our children’s play, safety and entry!   

If I have not had an opportunity to connect with you this week, I hope to see many of you 

next Thursday, September 13th at our WELCOME BACK PIZZA PARTY!!  It starts at 

6:00 p.m. and our first school- community event for the whole family.   

FOR YOUR ATTENTION:  

Student information packages went home this week and are due back to the of-

fice by next Friday, September 14th . Please make this a priority to complete. In 

addition to returning the package (and the email consent yellow form from Home 

and School), please return the white student information data card with any up-

dates. Also, please sign up for SchoolCashOnline for all school-related ex-

penses (including $7 for agendas for students in Grades 1 to 6).  

If your child is going to be away or late to school for any reason, please call the 

school's Safe Arrival Line at 416-396-2437(not the main school number) and 

leave a message with your child’s name, class, and reason. 

  

https://allenbyparents.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5b5527a684a32a91614edc1de&id=54f1531301&e=6bf3dfe66a


Entry for Grades 1 to 6 classes is at 8:40 a.m. If your child is late, they must sign in at the office. 

Similarly, if you are picking your child up during the school day, please visit the office and 

not the classroom. It would be most helpful to write a note the day of informing your child’s 

teacher of such. If you need to drop off any item for your child, again, please visit the office, 

and we will ensure that your child receives the item. 

  

All visitors (including volunteers), please sign in at the office and collect a visitor’s 

badge. With over 300 Rolph families and so many new faces, it is impossible for us to differ-

entiate between a visitor and a stranger, without the badge. 

  

Please remember that many of our students have life-threatening allergies, so it is essential that 

you adhere to the food restrictions that may be set up by your child’s teacher (based on the 

allergies of students in the classroom). As a school, we ask that no nut or nut products come 

to school at any time. Please inform the office immediately, if you have not already 

done so, about any serious medical conditions that we should be aware of. 

  

Thank you in advance for your support in ensuring the safety of all Rolph students. We are looking 

forward to an amazing year, working as partners with parents and the Rolph Road community to 

provide the very best learning opportunities for our students. 

Happy weekend, 

Sandra Larosa 
Principal  



News from our coaches 

Rolph Road Cross Country Dates: 

 

TDESAA North Conference Qualifying Meets 

October 4 – Earl Bales Park 

  

TDESAA North Conference Final Meet 

October 16 – Earl Bales Park 

  

TDESAA City Championship Meet 

October 25 – Centennial Park 

  

Conference finals Tuesday October 16th @ Earl Bales Park (Bathurst 

South of Sheppard)                                     

City Finals Thursday October 25th @ Centennial Park, Etobicoke for 

grades 4-8 only                              

Grade 1's and 2's compete at the first meet only and do not move on 

to the Conference Finals               

Grade 3's who qualify run the Conference Finals but do not move on 

to the City Finals             



The Rolph Road Home & School Association  

invites you to kick-off the school year with. . . 

 
A WELCOME BACK 

 PIZZA PARTY!! 
September 13th 6-7:30pm 

 

Join us in the schoolyard for a Pizza Party! 
 
This event is being funded by Home & School so there will be no charge to 

families. 

 

Please BYOWB (bring your own water bottle).   

 *Water will be for sale if you forget. 

 

Look out for the  

  

  Rolph Spirit Wear Table 

 

   Volunteer Table - We would love to meet you and tell you about  

 volunteer opportunities this year. 

 

   Rolph Water Bottles will be on sale for $15 

 

Looking forward to seeing all our returning and 

new families there!  


